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The Forgetting Time
Sharon Guskin

Noah is four and wants to go home. The only trouble is he's 
already there. Janie's son is her world, and it breaks her 
heart that he has nightmares. That he's terrified of water. 
That he sometimes pushes her away and screams that he 
wants his real mother. That it's getting worse and worse and 
no one seems to be able to help. In desperation, she turns 
to someone who might have an answer - but it may not be 
one she's ready to hear. It may also mean losing the one 
thing she loves more than anything. Noah. A novel that 
spans life, death and everything in between, The 
Forgetting Time tells an unforgettable story - about Noah, 
about love, and, above all, about the things we hold onto 
when we have nothing else.

Mantle • HB • Modern & Contemporary Fiction (Post C 1945)

9781509806799 $32.99

The Other Mrs Walker
Mary Paulson-Ellis

Somehow she'd always known that she would end like 
this. In a small square room, in a small square flat. In a 
small square box, perhaps. Cardboard, with a sticker on 
the outside. And a name . . . An old lady dies alone and 
unheeded in a cold Edinburgh flat, on a snowy Christmas 
night. A faded emerald dress hangs in her wardrobe; a 
spilt glass of whisky pools on the carpet. A few days later 
a middle-aged woman arrives back to the city of her birth, 
her future uncertain, her past in tatters. But what 
Margaret Penny cannot yet know is that in investigating 
the death of one friendless old lady, her own life will 
become enriched beyond measure.

Mantle • HB • Crime & Mystery

9781447293903 $32.99

Montalbano's First Case and Other Stories
Andrea Camilleri

Montalbano's First Case and Other Stories is a brilliant 
collection of short stories, personally chosen by Andrea 
Camilleri, which follows Inspector Montalbano from his very 
first case in Vigàta, in which he stumbles upon a young girl 
lurking outside a courthouse with a pistol in her handbag. 
When she is taken in for questioning and won't utter a 
single word, Montalbano must find another way to learn who 
she is trying to kill, and why . . . Other cases include a 
missing woman who has run away from the love of her life; 
an old married couple who appear to be rehearsing their 
suicides; and a crime so dark there's only one person the 
inspector can call for help. With twists and turns aplenty, 
these stories have all the wit, mystery and culinary gusto 
that Camilleri's fans have come to love him for.

Mantle • HB • Crime & Mystery

9781447298380 $39.99

Lover
Anna Raverat

When Kate discovers emails from her husband Adam -
aka 'Prince Charming' - to another woman, she takes a 
long look at her long marriage. And once she starts, she 
finds all kinds of things she had been doing her level best 
not to see. As her home life unravels, Kate's work - at a 
global hotel company - and her nightmare boss become 
increasingly demanding. She wants to protect her young 
girls, but her own foundations have been knocked away. 
Who was the man with whom she spent all those years? 
Told with warmth and lightness, even as it also mines 
real depths of sorrow, Lover is a novel about the hand 
that life can deal you, and how to play it with grace. 
Beautifully observed, full of wisdom, poetry and humour, 
it asks what it means to be true in all things, and in so 
doing, how to live.

Picador • HB • Modern & Contemporary Fiction (Post C 1945)

9781447271307 $32.99

The House at Baker Street
Michelle Birkby

When Sherlock Holmes turns down the case of persecuted 
Laura Shirley, Mrs Hudson, the landlady of Baker Street, 
and Mary Watson resolve to take on the investigation 
themselves. From the kitchen of 221b, the two women 
begin their inquiries and enlist the assistance of the Baker 
Street Irregulars and the infamous Irene Adler. A trail of 
clues leads them to the darkest corners of Whitechapel, 
where the feared Ripper supposedly still stalks. They 
discover Laura Shirley is not the only woman at risk as it 
rapidly becomes apparent that the lives of many others are 
in danger too. As Mrs Hudson and Mary Watson put 
together the pieces of an increasingly complicated puzzle, 
the investigation becomes bigger than either of them could 
ever have imagined. Can they solve the case or are they 
just pawns in a much larger game?

Pan • PB • Crime & Mystery

9781509807222 $19.99

Now The War Is Over
Annie Murray

The Second World War has finally come to a close. 
Birmingham is welcoming home its menfolk, and a new 
chapter is beginning in Rachel Booker's life. Her husband 
has returned, and the family that struggled for survival 
throughout the uncertain war years is now together. But 
family life settles into a routine and Rachel, unsatisfied, 
starts to yearn for more. Melly, Rachel's eldest daughter, 
is a child of the war. She grew up in the bombed-out 
streets of Birmingham and has never known anything 
other than the hungry ration years and supporting her 
mother and younger brother Tommy. But times are 
changing and Melly now has a fresh future ahead of her. 
She's determined to make the most of life and her 
greatest wish is to become a nurse.

Macmillan • HB • Sagas

9781447286295 $49.99
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The Woolworths Girls
Elaine Everest

In 1939, on her first day at Woolworths, Sarah Caselton 
meets glamorous Maisie and shy Freda. The trio couldn't 
be more different but they soon form a tight knit friendship, 
sharing their hopes and dreams for the future. Sarah falls 
into the warmth and rhythm of her new job, enjoying the 
social events hosted by Woolies and her blossoming 
romance with the young assistant manager, Alan. But 
history waits for no one, and with the threat of war 
clouding the horizon, the young men and women of 
Woolworths soon realise they may not have the luxury of a 
carefree youth or the time to fall in love . . .

Macmillan • HB • Historical Fiction

9781447295501 $49.99

Black Deutschland
Darryl Pinckney

Jed - young, gay, black, out of rehab and out of prospects 
in his hometown of Chicago - flees to the city of his 
fantasies, a museum of modernism and decadence: 
Berlin. The paradise that tyranny created, the subsidized 
city isolated behind the Berlin Wall, is where he's chosen 
to become the figure that he so admires, the black 
American expatriate. Newly sober and nostalgic for the 
Weimar days of Isherwood and Auden, Jed arrives to 
chase boys and to escape from what it means to be a 
black male in America. But history, both personal and 
political, can't be avoided with time or distance. Whether 
it's the judgment of the cousin he grew up with and her 
husband's bourgeois German family, the lure of white wine 
in a down-and-out bar, a gang of racists looking for a 
brawl, or the ravaged visage of Rock Hudson flashing 
behind the face of every white boy he desperately longs 
for, the past never stays past even in faraway Berlin.

Farrar Straus Giroux • HB • Modern & Contemporary Fiction (Post C 1945)

9780374113810 $39.99

Apricot's Revenge
Song Ying

A tantalising murder mystery and a runaway bestseller in 
China. A business tycoon is found dead in Shenzhen, 
China; he apparently died of a heart attack while 
swimming. The police have three suspects: the vice 
president of the company, who is in line to take over the 
dead man's position; his young widow, who stands to 
inherit a huge amount of wealth; and his arch business 
rival. But then one of the suspects is also found dead, and 
the police find a drawer full of death threats. The police hit 
a dead end until a young investigative reporter discovers a 
new suspect who is not on the police's radar. Apricot's 
Revenge uses a clever plot to address social problems in 
modern China and to remind readers of the horrible and 
chaotic years China once endured.

Minotaur • HB • Crime & Mystery

9781250016447 $39.99

Listen to the Lambs
Daniel Black

A powerful, edgy novel from celebrated author Daniel 
Black. Nothing can convince Lazarus Love III to go back to 
the lifestyle of affluence and social status. Longing for a 
freedom of the soul that the world of capitalism cannot 
provide, Lazarus leaves all that he knows - including his 
wife and children - to achieve the ultimate level of peace 
and silence living as a possession-less man. When his 
quest causes him to cross paths with five wanderers who 
call themselves "the family," a shocking, brutal act leaves 
Lazarus in a dire position and his new-found family must 
struggle to save him. By doing so, they learn the beauty of 
sacrificial love.

St Martin's Press • HB • Modern & Contemporary Fiction (Post C 1945)

9781250078476 $39.99

Second House from the Corner
Sadeqa Johnson

A stay-at-home mother wonders what it would be like to 
escape the demands of motherhood until an unexpected 
phone call forces her to revisit long buried secrets to save 
the family she loves. In the tradition of I Don't Know How 
She Does It, Second House from the Corner centers on 
the story of Felicia Lyons, a stay-at-home mother of three 
drowning in the drudgeries of play dates, lost pacifiers and 
potty training who occasionally wonders what it would be 
like to escape the demands of motherhood. But when an 
unexpected phone call threatens to destroy her life, Felicia 
is forced to return to her childhood home where she must 
wrestle with an ex-lover and long buried secrets to save 
the family and home she loves despite the daily 
challenges. Felicia Lyons is a character who mothers can 
identify with and laugh along with. You can't help but cheer 
for her in Johnson's engaging and well-written novel.

St Martin's Press • HB • Modern & Contemporary Fiction (Post C 1945)

9781250074140 $39.99

What Lies Between Us
Nayomi Munaweera

From the award-winning author of Island of a Thousand 
Mirrors comes the confession of a woman, driven by the 
demons of her past to commit a single and possibly 
unforgivable crime. "The walls of my cell are painted an 
industrial white, like albumen. They must think the color is 
soothing. Where I come from it connotes absence, death, 
unrelenting loneliness." In the idyllic hill country of Sri 
Lanka, a young girl grows up with her loving family; but 
even in the midst of this paradise, terror lurks in the 
shadows. When tragedy strikes, she and her mother must 
seek safety by immigrating to America. There the girl must 
reinvent herself as an American teenager to survive, with 
the help of her cousin. Both love and loss fill her life, but 
even as she assimilates and thrives, the secrets and scars 
of her past follow her into adulthood.

St Martin's Press • HB • Modern & Contemporary Fiction (Post C 1945)

9781250043948 $39.99

Every Anxious Wave
Mo Daviau

The Time Traveler's Wife meets Where'd You Go 
Bernadette. Every Anxious Wave tells the story of good 
guy Karl Bender, a thirty-something bar owner whose life 
lacks love and meaning. When he stumbles upon a time-
traveling wormhole, Karl, along with best friend Wayne, 
develops a business selling access to people who want to 
travel back in time to hear their favorite bands. It's a pretty 
ingenious plan, until Karl, intending to send Wayne back to 
1980, transports him to 980 Mannahattan instead. Karl is 
distraught. He needs an ally. And he finds one in prickly, 
overweight astrophysicist, Lena Geduldig. Karl and Lena's 
connection is immediate. While they work on getting 
Wayne back, they fall in love-with time travel, and each 
other. Unable to resist meddling with the past, Karl and 
Lena bounce around time. That's when they alter the 
course of their lives. That's when they threaten their future 
together.

St Martin's Press • HB • Modern & Contemporary Fiction (Post C 1945)

9781250067494 $39.99

The Yid
Paul Goldberg

A debut novel of daring originality, The Yid guarantees 
that you will never think of Stalinist Russia, Shakespeare, 
theatre, Yiddish, or history the same way again. Moscow, 
February 1953. A week before Stalin's death, his final 
pogrom, "one that would forever rid the Motherland of the 
vermin," is in full swing. Three government goons arrive in 
the middle of the night to arrest Solomon Shimonovich 
Levinson, an actor from the defunct State Jewish Theater. 
But Levinson, though an old man, is a veteran of past 
wars, and his shocking response to the intruders sets in 
motion a series of events both zany and deadly as he 
proceeds to assemble a ragtag group to help him enact a 
mad-brilliant plot: the assassination of a tyrant. As 
hilarious as it is moving, as intellectual as it is violent - with 
echoes of Inglourious Basterds and Seven Samurai -The 
Yid is a tragicomic masterpiece of historical fiction.

Picador US • HB • Modern & Contemporary Fiction (Post C 1945)

9781250079039 $39.99



The Urban Monk
Pedram Shojai

Acclaimed Zen Master and the cohost of the #1 health 
podcast on iTunes "The Health Bridge" helps people to 
simplify their busy lives. We all struggle to discover 
satisfaction and contentment in the modern world and yet 
the more gadgets we buy, the more things seem to get 
worse. What are we all missing? What will it take for us to 
find our centers? Pedram Shojai shares how the 
centeredness and calm of Zen masters is attainable in 
today's fast-paced world and guides readers to become 
"urban monks," who interact with demanding careers, 
families, and environments in a grounded way. Based on a 
lifetime of study, The Urban Monk uses Eastern medicine 
techniques (such as meditation) to help readers overcome 
a variety of pain points, such as stress, fatigue, weight 
gain, negative self-image, and loneliness.

Rodale • HB • Self-Help & Personal Development

9781623366155 $39.99

Sex in the Sea
Marah J. Hardt

Forget the Kama Sutra. When it comes to inventive sex 
acts, just look to the sea. There we find the elaborate 
mating rituals of armored lobsters; giant right whales 
engaging in a lively threesome; full-moon sex parties of 
groupers and daily mating blitzes by wrasse. Deep-sea 
squid perform inverted 69s while hermaphrodite sea slugs 
link up in giant sex loops. From doubly endowed sharks to 
the maze-like vaginas of some whales, Sex in the Sea is 
a journey unlike any other to explore the staggering ways 
life begets life beneath the waves. With wit and scientific 
rigor, Hardt introduces us to the wet and wild sex lives of 
ocean life and the innovative solutions that promote rather 
than prevent successful sex in the sea. Part science, part 
erotica, Sex in the Sea discusses how we can shift from a 
prophylactic to a more propagative force for life in the 
ocean.

St Martin's Press • HB • Biology, Life Sciences

9781137279972 $39.99

Chicagonomics
Lanny Ebenstein

Chicagonomics explores the history and development of 
classical liberalism as taught and explored at the 
University of Chicago. Ebenstein's tenth book in the 
history of economic and political thought, it deals 
specifically in the area of classical liberalism, examining 
the ideas of Friedrich Hayek and Milton Friedman, and is 
the first comprehensive history of free market economics 
at the University of Chicago from the founding of the 
University in 1892 until the present. The reader will learn 
why Chicago had such influence, to what extent different 
schools of thought in economics existed at Chicago and 
what the Chicago tradition, vision, and economic 
perspectives have to say about current economic and 
social circumstances.

St Martin's Press • HB • Economics

9780230621954 $44.99

Blackballed
Lawrence Ross

An explosive and controversial book that rips the lid off the 
racism often seen on the campuses of American colleges 
and universities. From Lawrence Ross, author of The 
Divine Nine and the leading expert on sororities and 
fraternities, Blackballed is an explosive and controversial 
book that rips the veil off America's hidden secret: 
America's colleges have become a hostile space for 
African American students. Blackballed exposes the 
white fraternity and sorority system, with traditions of racist 
parties, songs, and assaults on black students; and the 
universities themselves, who name campus buildings after 
racist men and women. It also takes a deep dive into anti-
affirmative action policies and how they effectively 
segregate predominately white universities, providing 
ample room for white privilege.

St Martin's Press • HB • Society & Culture: General

9781250079114 $39.99

Prince of Darkness
Shane White

In the middle decades of the nineteenth century Jeremiah 
G. Hamilton was a well-known figure on Wall Street. 
Cornelius Vanderbilt, America's first tycoon, came to 
respect, grudgingly, his one-time opponent. The day after 
Vanderbilt's death on January 4, 1877, an almost full-page 
obituary on the front of the National Republican 
acknowledged that, in the context of his Wall Street share 
transactions, "There was only one man who ever fought 
the Commodore to the end, and that was Jeremiah 
Hamilton." What Vanderbilt's obituary failed to mention, 
perhaps as contemporaries already knew it well, was that 
Hamilton was African American. Hamilton, although his 
origins were lowly, possibly slave, was reportedly the 
richest black man in the United States, possessing a 
fortune of $2 million, or in excess of $250 million in today's 
currency.

St Martin's Press • HB • History

9781250070562 $44.99

Leonard
William Shatner

William Shatner and Leonard Nimoy first met as 
journeymen actors on the set of The Man from U.N.C.L.E. 
Little did they know that their next roles, in a new science-
fiction television series, would shape their lives in ways no 
one could have anticipated. In seventy-nine television 
episodes and six feature films, they grew to know each 
other more than most friends could ever imagine. Over the 
course of nearly half a century, Shatner and Nimoy saw 
each other through personal and professional highs and 
lows. In this powerfully emotional book, Shatner tells the 
story of a man who was his friend for over fifty years, 
recounting anecdotes and untold stories of their lives on 
and off set, as well as gathering stories from Nimoy's close 
friends and family to present a full picture of a rich life. As 
much a biography of Nimoy as an autobiography of their 
friendship, this is a uniquely heartfelt book written by one 
legendary actor in celebration of another.

Sidgwick & Jackson • HB • Biography: Arts & Entertainment

9780283072529 $44.99

A Different Kind of Daughter
Maria Toorpakai Wazir

Maria Toorpakai Wazir has lived her life disguised as a 
boy, defying the Taliban, in order to pursue her love of 
sport. Coming second in a national junior weightlifting 
event for boys, Maria decided to put her future in her own 
hands by going in disguise. When she discovered squash 
and was easily beating all the boys, life became more 
dangerous. Heart-stopping and profoundly moving, Maria 
shares the story of her long road and eventual triumph, 
pursuing the sport she loved, defying death threats and 
following her dream.

Macmillan • HB • Memoirs

9781509800803 $39.99

The Sound of Gravel
Ruth Wariner

The Sound of Gravel is Ruth Wariner's unforgettable and 
deeply moving story of growing up in a polygamist 
Mormon doomsday community. The thirty-ninth of her 
father's forty-one children, Ruth is raised on a farm in the 
hills of Mexico, where polygamy is practiced without fear 
of legal persecution. In need of government assistance 
and supplemental income, Ruth and her siblings are 
carted back and forth between Mexico and the United 
States, where her mother collects welfare and her father 
works a variety of odd jobs. Ruth comes to love the time 
she spends in the States, realising that perhaps the belief 
system into which she was born is not the one for her. As 
she enters her teen years, she becomes a victim of abuse 
in a community in which opposition toward men is 
tantamount to arguing with God. Finally, and only after 
devastating tragedy, Ruth finds an opportunity to escape.

St Martin's Press • HB • Autobiography: General

9781250077691 $39.99



Slow Burn City
Rowan Moore

London has become the global city above all others. 
Money from all over the world flows through it; its land and 
homes are tradable commodities; it is a nexus for the 
world's migrant populations, rich and poor. Versions of 
what is happening in London are happening elsewhere, 
but London has become the best place to understand the 
way the world's cities are changing. Some of the 
transformations London has undergone were creative, 
others were destructive; this is not new. London has 
always been a city of trade, exploitation and opportunity. 
The city must change, of course, but Moore explains why 
it should do so with a 'slow burn', through the interplay of 
private investment, public good and legislative action.

Picador • HB • Urban & Municipal Planning

9781447270188 $49.99

I, Spy
Daniel Ribacoff

For the first time ever, the world's foremost private 
investigator enables readers to confidently perform 
surveillance, detect lies, secure their homes and finances, 
and disappear off the grid. Have you ever wanted to be 
your own private eye? Have you ever wanted to track 
down long-lost relatives or people who've scammed you? 
Have you ever wanted to know if your kids really are 
where they say they are? Or if your significant other is 
cheating on you? Or how to locate assets in order to 
collect on a judgment? Learn the art of private 
investigation from a pro. With Dan's time-tested tips and 
stories of true crime detection - straight from the gritty 
streets of New York City - you'll be hot on the trail in no 
time!

St Martin's Press • HB • Reference Works

9781250071354 $39.99

The New England Cookbook
Stacy Cogswell

Classic New England recipes with creative twists from the 
consummate New England chef. Stacy Cogswell was a 
contestant on Season 12 of Top Chef and a 2014 nominee 
for Eater Boston's Chef of the Year award. She's lived, 
breathed and eaten New England food her whole life. 
Raised in Wareham, Massachusetts, Cogswell made her 
name in Boston. Whether readers are looking for a new 
take on a regional staple or a way to use fresh, seasonal 
produce-Stacy Cogswell has something for them. In The 
New England Cookbook, Cogswell offers more than 125 
unique interpretations of classic New England recipes. 
Cogswell guides readers through the seasons with classic, 
regional recipes like Cider Doughnuts, Pumpkin Bisque 
and Clam Gourgeres. Plus readers get a taste for the 
creative, upscale flair that Cogswell adds to recipes at The 
Regal Beagle-think Roasted Garlic Mushrooms.

St Martin's Press • HB • General Cookery & Recipes

9781624141775 $44.99

All-American Paleo Table
Caroline Potter

Grain- Gluten- and Refined Sugar-Free Recipes for 
Healthy, Timeless Twists on America's Favorite Dishes. 
Traditional American food gets a bad rap, but it doesn't 
have to be unhealthy. In All-American Paleo Table, 
Caroline Potter, the blogger and nutritional therapist 
behind Colorful Eats (colorfuleatsnutrition.com), presents 
healthy, grain- gluten- and sugar-free twists on classic 
American dishes. Whether readers have dietary 
restrictions or are just looking to make healthier meals and 
lose weight, this book has something for them. The large 
audience for All-American Paleo Table includes the 
people with both food sensitivities or restrictions and 
patriotic memories of food - people who need to eat 
healthy but don't want to sacrifice the foods that are so 
important to their American identity.

St Martin's Press • HB • General Cookery & Recipes

9781624141720 $44.99

So As I Was Saying...
Frank Mankiewicz

A humorous, insightful, and star-studded reflection on a life 
in politics and media that spanned nearly a century. So As 
I Was Saying... takes readers inside the life mind of Frank 
Mankiewicz, a man who was essentially 20th century 
America incarnate. Born into Hollywood royalty, Frank's 
father and uncle were responsible for such classic films as 
Citizen Kane and All About Eve. Growing up in Beverly 
Hills, guests at the dinner table included F. Scott Fitzgerald 
and the Marx brothers. At age eighteen Frank joined the 
Army, seeing action at the Battle of the Bulge. Returning 
home, he began work for Robert Kennedy's campaign, 
becoming the Senator's press secretary and a personal 
friend of the family. During a long career in media and 
politics Frank helped give birth to National Public Radio 
and served as a director for the nascent Peace Corps.

St Martin's Press • HB • Autobiography: Historical, Political & Military

9781250070647 $39.99

The Remarkable Education of John Quincy Adams
Phyllis Lee Levin

A compelling look at the sixth president's international life, 
education, and his complicated and troubled marriage. A 
patriot by birth, John Quincy Adams's destiny was 
foreordained. John Quincy's world encompassed the 
American Revolution, the War of 1812, and the early and 
late Napoleonic Age. As his diplomat father's adolescent 
clerk and secretary, he met everyone who was anyone in 
Europe, including America's own luminaries Franklin and 
Jefferson. All this made coming back to America a great 
challenge. But though he was determined to make his own 
career he was soon embarked, as Washington's 
appointment, on his phenomenal work abroad, as well as 
on a deeply troubled though loving and enduring marriage. 
Deeply researched and beautifully written, The 
Remarkable Education of John Quincy Adams is the 
definitive biography of the formative years of one of the 
most fascinating and towering early Americans.

St Martin's Press • TPB • Biography: Historical, Political & Military

9781250081384 $34.99

London Notebook A5
Marion Billet

A high-quality, hard back A5 london notebook, featuring 
Marion Billet's illustrations of London icons. With a flick-
book-style Queen's Guard marching through its 148 lined 
pages plus a nifty elastic wrap-around fastening, this is a 
right royal treat for all fans of London.

Campbell Books • HB • Stationery Items

9781509817467 $19.99

London Notebook A6
Marion Billet

A high-quality, hard-back A6 london notebook featuring 
Marion Billet's illustrations of a London bus loaded with 
iconic passengers. With a flick-book-style bus whizzing 
through its 148 unlined pages plus a nifty elastic wrap-
around fastening, this is a right royal treat for all fans of 
London.

Campbell Books • HB • Stationery Items

9781509817450 $14.99


